Request Ref: NGFOI 16/17: 359

Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS
Trust (NGH) on 11/10/16.

I am pleased that we are now able to provide you with a response to your request as shown
below.

Response from Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust (NGH):

Please clarify for the supply of agency nurses:
1. Which framework agreement is currently being utilised?

With the exception of one agency on HTE, all other agencies are utilised through the CPP
NCS framework.

2. Please advise if the agreement has an end date?
Yes
3. Are the Trust willing to access all available national framework agreements, for

example CCS, CPP and HTE?
Yes, but the preferred framework is CPP.
4., Please advise who is responsible for the procurement of these staffing groups?
The Senior Buyer, Procurement.

Please clarify for the supply of medical locum doctors:
1. Which framework agreement is currently being utilised?

H T E Medical Locum and Locum General Practitioners (OJEU ref: 2011/S 159-262643)

2. Please advise if the agreement has an end date?
Yes
3. Are the Trust willing to access all available national framework agreements, for

example CCS, CPP and HTE?
It depends on requirement. CCS offer the only compliant route for NMNC
4. Please advise who is responsible for the procurement of these staffing groups?

HR



